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18 September 2024 
  
  
Reading at Leavening 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Do you want to find out more about how we teach your child to read in the EYFS and then 
how we teach them fluency and comprehension throughout KS1 and KS2? 
 
Do you want the opportunity to ask questions on how to better support your child at home 
and advance their reading skills? 
 
Then please do come along to our "Reading for all" session here at school on Tuesday 24th 
September at 3.20pm straight after picking up. Children are welcome too. 
 
There will be two sessions. One held in Conkers class for parents of reception- Year 2 children 
and the other hand in Oak Trees class for parents of children in year 3-6. If you have children 
in both classes, choose one and we will provide you information from the other. 
 
The sessions will be informal but informative and practical and you will come away with 
increased confidence with knowledge of our reading curriculum. 
Please do support these events that our teachers work hard to put on for you. 
 
If you would like to attend please let the school office know. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Sian Mitchell  
Headteacher 

http://www.leavening.n-yorks.sch.uk/
http://www.leavening.n-yorks.sch.uk/

